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Gelisa Lewis

From: Connect

Sent: Tuesday, August 11, 2015 10:42 PM

To: Connect

Cc: Mark McGonigle; Patricia Tummer; Dennis Scott; Melinda Jensen; Theresa Nudell; 

Andrew Beck

Subject: CONNECT Fairs Visited by Hundreds!

Hello CONNECTors, 

  

They have been  coming out in droves to view the demonstrations at the CONNECT Fairs! Almost every fair has 

had triple digit numbers of employees come through. Many of the attendees have driven to other neighboring 

counties to attend the Fairs. 

  

The remainder of this week we will be in Elkton, MD (Cecil County) on Wednesday and La Plata, MD (Charles 

County) on Thursday. We strongly encourage every single State Judiciary to do whatever they can to stop by a 

Fair. On Wednesday in Cecil County, we especially hope to see employees make the trip from Harford, Kent, 

Queen Anne's, and perhaps even Carroll counties come by. While we are in Charles County on Thursday, we 

anticipate seeing everyone from Calvert and St. Mary's pay us a visit. Keep in mind, this is for all State Judiciary 

employees. 

  

Next week we will be hosting the CONNECT Fair in a different location in Baltimore City each day. The final Fair 

will be at the JECC in Annapolis on Tuesday, 25 August.  

  

Please see the list below of dates and locations for the remaining CONNECT Fairs. 

  

CONNECT Fair Dates & County Locations: 

• Wednesday, 12 August: Cecil County (Circuit Court, 129 East Main St., Elkton, MD) 

• Thursday, 13 August: Charles County (Circuit Court, Rm 115, 200 Charles St., La Plata, MD) 

• Monday, 17 August: Baltimore City, Wabash (Judge’s Library, 5800 Wabash Ave., Baltimore, MD) 

• Tuesday, 18 August: Baltimore City, Eastside (1400 East North Ave., Baltimore, MD) 

• Wednesday, 19  August: Baltimore City, Mitchell Building (Rm 610, 100 Calvert St., Baltimore, MD) 

• Thursday, 20 August: Baltimore City, Hargrove (700 E. Potapsco Ave., Baltimore, MD) 

• Tuesday, 25 August: Anne Arundel/Annapolis, JECC (Rooms 5&6, 2100 Commerce Park Dr., Annapolis, 

MD) 

Don't miss out on these great opportunities to get a first glimpse of what CONNECT will look like. We hope to 

see you at a CONNECT Fair. 

  

As our CONNECTors - our Change Agents - it is your role to make sure that all are aware of and try to attend 

one of these CONNECT Fair events. Please forward this to anyone and everyone, and even post a conspicuous 

notice where others will see it. 

  

Cheers, 

The CONNECT Team 


